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Cabinet Secretary

Permanent Secretaries

Chief Executive Officers

Heads of Departments/Agencies

The New Compensation System

With reference to Circular No. 7 of April 29, 2022, in which it was indicated that direct
engagement with employees on the new compensation system would begin in May, please
be advised that this activity has not yet started. This is due to ongoing consultations with
Unions and Staff Associations. It is anticipated that these consultations will conclude soon
which will afford us the opportunity to speak directly to employees in the very near future.

The Government remains committed to implementing the new compensation system
during the second quarter of Fiscal Year 2022/23.
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Darlene Morrison
Financial Secretary



